
GENERAL MEETING – HSLBA – MAY 12, 2021

St. Thomas the Apostle Church
 18300 Upper Bay Rd, Houston, TX 77058

Houston Symphony League Bay Area (HSLBA) will hold a general
meeting on May 12, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. (check-in will begin at 9:15
a.m. –arrivals before check-in time must wait outside).  The
meeting will be at  St. Thomas the Apostle Episcopal
Church, 18300 Upper Bay Road, Nassau Bay. 
 
There will not be a musical program nor refreshments.  Please do not
invite/include guests at this meeting.
 
Members must be checked-in and COVID protections will be required:
1.       Face Mask
2.       Temperature Check
3.       Screening Questions
4.       Inquiry/documentation re. COVID vaccine*
5.       Social Distancing
a.       Attendees are asked to maintain appropriate distancing while
socializing
b.       Pews are marked with blue tape to maintain the 6 ft. distance
 
The purpose of this meeting will be to provide HSLBA members with
updated information related to the developments between HSLBA and
the Houston Symphony Orchestra. A question-and-answer period will
follow the presentation.  We anticipate a vote following the Q&A;
paper ballots will be provided –please bring a pencil or pen to
complete your ballot. 
 
Your attendance is encouraged and very important. Please
confirm your intent to attend (“yes will attend) by emailing Jim
Moore, Membership Chair at jmoore1941@att. net
 
*This is an inquiry only. Attendance is not conditioned on response to
the inquiry.

http://www.hslba.org


President's Message

Dear HSLBA Member:
HSLBA Member(s) - Dues Update

Thank you for your response to the inquiry regarding
paying dues to HSLBA. Your support in a time where we
cannot provide our much-enjoyed music programs (and
fellowship) is appreciated.  65.3% of respondents
(out of 72 votes) indicated that they would be
willing to pay HSLBA annual dues ($50 single

and $75 couple) for the fiscal year June 2020 through May 2021.   

Your HSLBA Board wanted you to have information about how your
dues will be used.  

Before COVID 19, your dues primarily supported our monthly music programs
(performers and rent) and such social events as our Membership and Holiday
parties. 

HSLBA membership dues are deposited in the "HSLBA Operating Account" at
the Houston Symphony.  The Symphony also provides a $5,000/year
allowance to fund the HSLBA Operating account.   The Operating Account
renews annually at the beginning of the Symphony's fiscal year (June 1 - May
30) with our dues and the allowance.  Any funds remaining in the account at
the end of each fiscal year are "swept" into the Symphony's general fund.  

As you know, the Houston Symphony is considered nationally and
internationally as a premier music organization.  Most Symphony expenses are
"fixed." As an example: musicians are paid a contracted amount (regardless of
ticket sale revenue).  Your HSLBA dues payment for FY 2020-21 will be a
donation to support the Houston Symphony in meeting its financial
challenges. 

HSLBA Dues Payment:
· Made payable to HSLBA
· Mailed to Jim Moore, 4106 Placid Stream Court, Houston, TX 77059
If you would like more information, please contact me
at vpbuxton@gmail.com or 281-954-6317. Please do not respond to this email.

Vicki Buxton

mailto:vpbuxton@gmail.com


Visit our website

http://www.hslba.org

